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Steve Carpenter - Congratulations on your marriage to Lauren Hyland from Christopher Hoadley. 

Class of 1977 - Plans for the 30th reunion are currently in the works. Please send your personal information 
(complete mailing address, phone number, and e-mail address) to Shirley Beardslee, Lynda Shaw, and 
Sandy Skaff at gbclass77@yahoo.com or call Sandy at (810) 953-4853. Visit our web site, www.freewebs.com/ 
gbhs1977 to find out which classmates we still need personal data for. Looking forward to seeing you 
the summer of '07. The date will be 07-07-07! 

Dear 78 Reunion Committee - Thanks so much for your kind thoughts and condolence card. It means a lot to 
hear from special people from my past at GBHS. Memories of the past are one of the great joys of life. 
You all take care - One day we may connect again - Little Joe's? Jim Drost. 

Class of 1987 - is organizing a 20 year reunion in 2007. Contact Wendy Burek Locascio at wlocascio@comcast.net 
or (847) 823-8299 to help or submit your address update. 

Class of 1996 - A "Ten Year Reunion" will be held on Saturday, October 7th, 2006, at the Grand Blanc Golf 
and Country Club. For more details, please contact Wendy Williams, 1220 Windsor St., Flint, MI 48507, 
telephone: (810) 233-7294, or Anne Cox, telephone: (810) 695-0387, or Allison Smith, telephone: 
(810) 694-4216.
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